
Open House &
Public Information Meeting 

An open house and public information meeting will be held on 
Wednesday, July 17, 2024, at the Uniacke & District Fire Hall, 
654 Highway 1, for the Uniacke Secondary Planning Strategy.

The public open house will be held from 6:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

The public information meeting will start at 7:30 p.m.    

The goal of the Uniacke Secondary Planning Strategy is 
to ensure that new development in the Uniacke area will 
promote and support high-quality design and establish an 
appropriate mix of new land uses and new development. It will 
also reinforce the need for a healthy, vibrant, complete and 
sustainable community. 
 
The meeting purpose is to present Council’s direction to date 
and respond to questions and comments. To view the staff 
reports, visit easthants.ca/community-planning. For further 
information contact Debbie Uloth, Community Planner II at 
duloth@easthants.ca or 902.883.6128.

John Woodford, Director of Planning & Development


